
              

Dear Resident 

 

Quick update: 
 

 

 Firstly, thank you to all who attended last night's social dinner and the 100-club draw.  It was wonderful to have so many  

 people get together and to celebrate Henry Postrema’s 102 birthday. 

 

 As we handed the prize over last night to the "Movember" winner (Vince Boswell) at the dinner, there will not be a  

"Boerie roll" evening on Friday at the waterhole any more.   

 

We have decided to look at doing a Boerie roll evening at the Waterhole one Friday per month and will start with this  

initiative in January.  

 

The waterhole will still be open on Friday, so please still support the Dave's.   

 

Also we would like to remind Residents to book for next week Wednesday's Village Christmas Social Dinner so we can have  

An Idea of the number of people we are expecting.  Also, for those who wish to dress in red or green to go with the Christmas  

Theme, please do so.  It makes for a bit of fun and makes the best photos.  Again, please remember your small gift for an  

Underprivileged child that must be wrapped and labelled to Indicate whether It Is for a boy or a girl and the age.  There will be  

A clearly marked basket for these by the Christmas tree on the evening.   Bring your dancing shoes as well as we will not just be 

Singing Christmas Carols, we have live entertainment as well so there will be lots of good music and dancing as well. 

 

   

 Warmest Regards 

        

 Wilma Swart 

 Village Manager 


